Mid-Can Masters Swim Club

October 16, 2018

Nicolina's Restaurant

7:00pm

Attendance: Roy Smith, Carrie Smith, Wenda Dickens, Shannon Adam, Bob Groff, Mary Ann Mork, Bob M

A brief meeting was held to discuss changes due to the unexpected temporary closure of the U of M pool.

Wenda moved and Roy seconded that we will pay Pal \$20/practice when then is no practice.

The AGM will go ahead as usual on October 20th.

It will be discussed at the AGM what will occur regarding membership fees paid during pool closure.

Meeting adjourned.